Winchester Grange #74 — Mini-Letter
September 8, 2009

As always, we welcome our new
members to Winchester Grange. Joining
this Fall are Dorian Lockett, Director
of Camp Berger, having just completed
his first successful camping season as
director. This was a great step “in the
right” direction with the new camp
administration. Also joining us are Kurt
and Ann Schroeder, who will have to
be obligated in the first and second
degrees but will be present for the 3
and 4%. Our sincere welcome to these
new members.

Thanks to the members who are
doing the degree work this evening. It
has been too long since we put on the
degrees and it is great to have the
opportunity to do them again.

‘While up here at Laurel Hill I have
seen Past Master Richard Galaise who
had a very bad stroke a couple of years
back.

I appreciate the cards and notes
coming to me here. It means a lot.

Be sure to start collect items for
the Super Prize Party on September 25.
Bring the items to the hall anytime
before that night so that they'll be
available on the night the tables are set
up. I'm sure more will be said about the
party this evening.

Remember the Holiday Bazaar on
November 7. We will also be holding
our Second “annual” Cookie Walk.
Let's hope that we get the same great
cooperation with baking cookies this
year as we had last year.

Explanations are necessary for the

refreshments for tonight — but not to
worry...you will have food.

Special Notice!
Monday, 9/14/09,
~ Installation of
Officers will take
place with Mt.
County Pomona at

our hall. rRemember if
you agreed to help with
refreshments!

Thank you for everything.
I miss you all.
Marion



